November 1, 2010

Mr. Tracy K. Poepoe

Trace Industries, Inc.

2688 Kilihau Street, Unit H
Honolulu, Hawaii 96819

Subject: Letter of Appreciation
Contract N62478-07-D-4006 Task Order No. 0002 Klipper Recreation
Cottages Renovation Building, 2588 at MCBH, Kaneohe, Hawaii

Mr. Poepoe,

As the CME of the subject project, I would like to inform you that the staff
thoroughly enjoys the new facilities.

Your team of dedicated professionals completed the job with quality workmanship
and high-end finish carpentry standards. In addition Mr. Poepoe, your leadership,
construction expertise, management and professionalism demonstrated your
commitment to excellence.

Your team’s work undoubtedly contributed to the project receiving the BIA
Renaissance Award.




